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712 FIFTH AVENUE • NEW YORK, N. Y. 10019 • PHONE 245-0400 

October 19,1966 

Mr.Harold Weisberg 
Coq d'Or Farm 
Hyattstown,Md. 

Dear Mr.Weisberg, 

Mr.Orlando is presently out of town, so 
I sent a copy of your letter of October 
15th c/o his office. 

I shall try to get a copy of the issue 
dated September 8, carrying the first 
of the two articles by Mr.Orlando with 
mention to your book. You will receive it 
as soon as possible. 

As far as the newspaper MILANO SERA is 
concerned, the address is : via Taurini 19 
Roma,Italy. 

Kindest regards, 
Sincerely 

Esmeralda Hollaus 


